Independent Planning Commission
Ipcn(@ipen.nsw.gov.au

24 March 2019

Dear Commission

[ object to a cemetery being built on the Wallacia Golf
course near our home. I have 3 young children and
bought a home 1n 2014 to raise them right at the back of
the Wallacia golf course.

We have to travel to sports as there 1s nothing in Wallacia
for them at this age but I hoped they would take up golf
as they got older. I am worried about the emissions from
a crematorium so close by, as some of my children have
exma and asthma. The wind blows across the golf course
to our house most of the time.

If you have to use land from the golf course then it
should be improved with a swimming pool and sporting
fields, as this 1s about community and community health.
Don't take away our only sports land, so money can be
made.

Taking my children to school, I have to be very careful
entering and exiting Park Rd due to the many tipper
trucks going at speed to or from the Warragamba quarry.
Very scary now......what about the increased traffic and
risk with unsuspecting funeral attendees and funeral
processions....likely be an even more dangerous road.

Really hope you can see and portray that this cemetery
proposal 1s not suitable in the heart of Wallacia.
Thank you.

Tracey Haddad





